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Broken Bow High School

Amy Allen, Teacher Coordinator

108 W. 5th Street

Broken Bow, OK 74728

580-584-3365 x4046
FAX: 580-584-2064
atallen@bbisd.org
Dear Employer,

Your employee, __________, is a student in the Cooperative FACS (Family and Consumer Sciences) course at Broken Bow High School.  A major component of this class time spent on the job.  It is the responsibility of each student to have a job, and keep a job, for the school year.  They also have supplemental lessons in class that provide information about working; career planning, succeeding on the job, wages, taxes and becoming a successful member of society.  Students are able to earn multiple high school credits for successfully completing this course.

We appreciate your business for providing employment opportunities for young people.  One factor in determining grades for each student is an evaluation from the employer during the grading period.  Your opinion is valuable in evaluating the student’s work habits, work ethic, etc…  This is also an opportunity to mention any problems or concerns you may have about the student’s behavior on the job.  We do discuss the evaluation and use this as a tool to find ways to improve performance.  Therefore, constructive criticism and/or work performance commendations are appreciated.

Enclosed you will find the evaluation and a copy of memorandum of understanding.  Thank you for supporting Broken Bow High Schools students and our programs.  If you have any question or comments, please contact Amy Allen at Broken Bow High School (580) 584-3365 x4046.

Sincerely,

Amy Allen

Teacher Coordinator, Cooperative Family and Consumer Sciences Education

atallen@bbisd.org
580-584-3365 x4046
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